
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: PA/KB 

3rd May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer  

The safety and wellbeing of students and staff at Haydock High School is always my number 

one priority. It is recommended that all schools in the United Kingdom have a ‘Lockdown 

Policy’, for instances such as an intruder, chemical spills or extreme weather. In my 24 years 

of teaching there has never been a situation where I would have had to use this procedure; 

however, it is important that we consider the very rare chance of an incident like this taking 

place and I have a responsibility to prepare the students and staff of the procedures of how 

to remain safe.  

Your child has received an assembly and will have further opportunities to talk about the 

procedure in form time.  Students were given the key message; not to worry and that the 

likelihood of using this procedure is extremely slim. 

If you have any questions please do contact the school to speak with the year team.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr P Abram  
Head of School  
 

 


